
 
 

Failure to travel to a scheduled game due to extremely poor road conditions, as advised by 

the local police/RCMP, will result in the game being brought to the EMSA Discipline 

Committee for review.  The Committee will decide whether the game will be recorded as a 

default loss, or be rescheduled for play. 

If your team is not present for your scheduled game due to the above-mentioned 

circumstances, please send an email to the EMSA office right away via email and send a 

copy of the notice where the local police/RCMP advised to stay off the roads. 

U12 – U19 Club League Director: angelad@emsamain.com 

U8 – U11 Club League Director:  martinam@emsamain.com 

Community League Director: jennad@emsamain.com 

If the local police/RCMP have not made an advisory to stay off roads then teams are 

expected to show for their game otherwise they will default and the game will not be 

rescheduled.   

 

For extreme cold warnings, EMSA will look at those on a case-by-case basis as they occur.  If 

games are to be cancelled due to the extreme cold, teams will receive an email from the 

EMSA office.  If no cancellation email is received from the EMSA office, teams are expected 

to show for their league games or they will forfeit. 

 

Extreme Winter Conditions 
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